Littletown Nursery
8th October 2019
Dear Parents and Carers,

‘Little Explorer’ sessions
After the half-term, we will begin our ‘Little Explorer’ sessions.  During these sessions, we will use a variety of areas around the school, including our own garden, the wildlife area next to the nursery, the pond area and the field.  During this session we will apply aspects of the ‘forest schools approach’ to provide the children with an alternative environment and approach to their learning.  ‘Forest Schools’ was an idea originally developed in Denmark as one approach to Early Years education. It was recognised as having a positive impact on self-esteem, confidence and the ability to work in groups. Our ‘Little Explorer’ sessions will be planned alongside the Foundation Curriculum and will be included in our planning. 

The Nursery children will enjoy their ‘Little Explorer’ sessions, every Monday, beginning on Monday 4th November, for up to an hour.   After Christmas, our sessions will swap to a different day and will continue to change each half term, so that throughout the year, all children have the chance to have at least one half term of ‘Little Explorer’ sessions.  We will inform you before Christmas what day the sessions will be swapping to after the Christmas holidays.
On this day, please ensure your child is appropriately dressed for being outdoors i.e. jeans and tracksuit bottoms (not best clothes – they will get extremely muddy).  They will need to wear their normal shoes to Nursery and bring welly boots in a separate carrier bag.  
Please could you provide the following items in a named bag and place on your child’s peg (please name).
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· Wellington boots are essential!

· Clothes appropriate for weather – hats, gloves, warm waterproof coat etc.

In preparation for these sessions, please practise with your child the routine of taking their shoes off, placing them in their carrier bag, and putting their own wellies on, as well as the process in reverse!  We will be working outside in all weathers, except in extreme weather conditions!
Many thanks
Becky Jackson

Nursery Teacher















